
 

Legal Notice 

Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission  
  

The Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission of the Town of Andover at their Special meeting 

held on May 27th, 2021 APPROVED the following application: 

 

• IWWC 20-36: Eric Loteczka and George Correia, 26 Old Farms Rd (Andover, CT), 

Application to construct a wetland crossing for a proposed driveway and new house construction.  

Public Hearing held on April 13th, 2021. 

 

 

The Duly Authorized Agent of the Andover Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission 

APPROVED on June 1st, 2021 the following application: 

 

• Application #IWWC 21-08 – Evan Harbinson, 84 Route 6 (Scott Electrokrafts)- Replacement 

of a septic system within the 100-foot Upland Review Area of an unnamed tributary of the Hop 

River. 

 

Petitions/Appeals Process:  

Appeals on actions of the Commission shall be made in accordance with the provisions of section 22a-

43 of the Connecticut General Statutes, as amended.  Notice of such appeal shall be served upon the 

Commission and the Commissioner of Environmental Protection.    

 

 Questions:  

If you have any questions regarding the above notice, please contact the Andover Wetlands Agent at 

860-742-7305 or email wetlands@andoverct.org, or buildingadmin@andoverct.org      
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